
 
       THE VILLAGE DISTRICT OF LITTLE BOAR’S HEAD 
                   In the Town of North Hampton, New Hampshire  
 
             NOTICE OF A MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD 
 

     The Planning Boar d of the Village District of Little Boar’s Head will meet in public hearing 

at the Mary Herbert Room, 233 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton, New Hampshire on Tuesday 

May 17, 2022 at 6:00 PM to adopt the following:  

     The Costal Hazard Mitigation plan: this plan will be used to identify and mitigate the impact 

of future hazard events.  The plan identifies hazards such as climate change and  sea-level rise 

along the coastal areas and the actions to be taken to help mitigate the hazard. 

 

 

Scott Truncellito, Chair 
Planning Board 
May 4, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 


